
Board members: 
  
 A financial review of the 2015-16 Fiscal Year transactions has been conducted by the 
audit committee consisting of Gordon Hair, Dave Henderson, Will Murphy, Karen 
Sizemore, and Bill Geiszler.  Gordon and Bill met with Treasurer Bob Rustin on Feb 2nd 
to address the questions raised in the review.  A statement signed by 3 audit committee 
members will be sent to USA Swimming attesting that the financial records are an 
accurate representation of Virginia Swimming's activities for FY 2015-16. 
 
TIDE Swimming received a $5,000 Club Development Grant last August.  Attached is a 
report from TIDE describing their growth in athlete membership and expressing 
gratitude for the financial support received from Virginia Swimming. 
 
Bill Geiszler 
 


